
Headlands Primary School: Monday 18th September 2023 
 
School photographs 
The school photographer will be in school on Friday 29th September to take individual and sibling 
photographs.  
 
For those families with pre-school children wishing to have a group sibling photograph, please 
arrive at the main school office between 8.30-9.00am. All other sibling photographs will be 
undertaken during the school day. 
 
 
Healthy Child Service 

Reception and Year 6 parents received a letter last week from the 
Healthy Child Service. Please remember you have one week left to 
contact the Healthy Child Service directly (not school) if you wish to 
refuse screening. School letters may be found using the following 
link: 

https://www.headlandsprimary.org.uk/page/?title=September+2023&pid=214 
 
 
Yearly calendar 
Please refer to the yearly school calendar for scheduled events 2023-2024. We hope this helps in 
planning school events across the year.  
https://www.headlandsprimary.org.uk/page/?title=Year+calendar+2023%2D2024&pid=225 
 
 
PTA Panto 

Have you booked your seats at the Panto?  
Treat the whole family with a special evening at York Theatre Royal to 
see Jack and the Beanstalk on Thursday 14th December at 5.30pm.  
 
Tickets are available at the hugely reduced price of £15.50 per 
person. 
 

The deadline is Tuesday 26th September. For more information: 
https://www.headlandsprimary.org.uk/page/?title=September+2023&pid=214 
 
PTA purchases from fundraising: Boomwhackers! 

Last term we were able to purchase new 
musical resources to be used across the 
school.  
These included ‘Boomwhackers’; a fabulous 
and fun way of reading musical notation. 
 
A huge thank you for all your contributions to our fundraising events. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for your diary 
29.09.2023: School photographs  
 

 
Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
 


